VERY REV. FRANCIS C.KELLEY, D.O., PAESIDENT REV. E. B. LEDVINA, VICE PRES. & GENERAL SECRETARY. REV. W. D. O'BRIEN, VICE PRES. & DIR CHILD APOSTLES. MT JOSEPH D. DALY, VICE PRES. & GENERAL COUNSEL.

## THE CATHOLIC CHURCHE STEASION SOCIETY

OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

McCORNICK BUILDING

CABLE ADDRESS:

## CHICAGO

January, Twenty-second, Nineteen Fifteen.

The Rt. Rev. J. W. Shaw, D.D., Bishop of San Antonio, San Antonio, Texas.

Right Reverend and dear Bishop:

In a letter received today from the Dominican Sisters, Dominican Convent, Mission San Jose, California, they offer hospitality to Dominican Sisters exiled from Mexico, stating that they would be glad to receive them in their Convent.

With best wishes and kindest regards to Your Lordship, we remain

Yours very faithfully,

THE CATHOLIC CHURCH EXTENSION SOCIETY OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA.

Vice-Pres. and Gen'l Sec'y.

GMJ: MOC .

